
Aedan’s Hero Scholarship 2024

This scholarship is being offered in memory of Aedan Kelley, a student at Cornwall Terrace whom we lost

in May of 2015. Aedan had dreams of making the world a better place; he was there for his fellow

student, be it with helping carry books, giving his own money towards charity, even just some words of

encouragement. He was selfless to a fault and saw the good in everyone.

In today’s day and age, being selfless and seeing the good in everyone are characteristics that more of us

should exhibit. Our ideal candidate for this scholarship would match that criteria.

Our criteria to be eligible for consideration:

1) Applicant must be a graduating senior

2) Applicant to provide an essay on what being selfless and seeing the good in everyone means to

them

3) Applicant to tell us about their goals with college—where do they hope to go and what do they

hope to major in

4) Be honest, be yourself.

We are offering a $500 scholarship. Paul Kelley and Kathleen Rubright will determine who the recipient

of the scholarship will be.

Deadline: Friday, April 26, 2024.


